
 

 
To All 
 
Notice of Contractor Pre-Qualification Determinations for the Sweet Home Mahler WRF 
Improvements Project 
 
August 16, 2022 
 
The City of Sweet Home wants to thank you for participating in our Statement of Pre-
Qualifications process for the Mahler WRF Improvements Project.  The City received SOPQs 
from three (3) general contractors and zero (0) electrical subcontractors.  The prospective 
bidders are McClure & Sons Inc, Slayden, and Stellar J. 
 
All three of the general contractors have met the criteria for pre-qualification as described in the 
SOPQ solicitation. 
 
Bidders will be notified when the Mahler WRF Improvements Project Phase 1 bid documents 
are posted on the City website (www.sweethomeor.gov/rfps). 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  I may be reached 
at 541-818-8037. 

Sincerely, 
Trish Rice 
Engineering Technician 2 
 
 
Cc:  Preston VanMeter, West Yost project manager 
 Brooke Barry, West Yost deputy project manager 
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